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GORDON
DISTRICT COUNCIL

Mr M Davidson
Averans
Whiteford
PITCAPLE
Aberdeenshire

Dear Sir

BENNACHIE STUDY: ARCHAEOLOGICAL AND HISTORICAL SITES

Thank you very much for your letter of 13th May 1988. The
information provided is interesting and more than sufficient to
meet the needs of the Fell Committee on June 2nd 1988 I will

ensure that you receive a minute of the meeting once published

I enclose a copy of a Felling Licence application at Place of
Tilliefoure As the restocking prescription has a greater
amenity value than the existing plantations I would not envisage
making any comments but if you wish to make any points please
contact my assistant, Mr White,

Yours faithfully

Director of Planning
CW/FF



